
                                                        

  July 31, 2020 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 19-131, Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC 

Complaint Against Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

Scope of August 5, 2020 Hearing 

 

To the Parties: 

 

A hearing is scheduled in the above-captioned matter on August 5, 2020, which will be conducted in 

accordance with the remote hearing guidelines contained in the secretarial letter dated June 1, 2020.  In light 

of the pleadings recently filed by the parties in this docket, the Commission issues this letter to clarify the 

scope of the August 5 hearing. 

 

During the hearing, the Commission will hear argument from the parties on the tariff interpretation and 

applicability, and burden of proof issues that have been raised.  In addition, Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

shall file its Continuing Property Records, as required under N.H. Admin. R., Puc 607.08, by the close of 

business on August 4.   

 

  Sincerely, 

 

        

 

  Debra A. Howland    

  Executive Director 
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